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A MESSAGE FROM ERNIE CRIST 

There is a story in the Vancouver Province today, February 18 on page A
20 by Kent Spencer about Mountain Biking on Mount Fromme.

I will not comment on the story itself but, if you follow the invitation
of the "Province" and write in or mail your opinion on the matter as I
hope you will do, I would appreciate if you send me a copy. 

Please keep in mind that the single most important point in my campaign
which is that this matter be turned over to the GVRD and the Provincial
Government is not mentioned in the story.  

Thank you, 

Ernie Crist  
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